
From: BARR [mailto:BARR@act.gov.au] 
Sent: Friday, 24 July 2015 4:33 PM
To: pbclarkson@bigpond.com
Subject: Acknowledgment of receipt
 
Dear Ms Clarkson
 
Thank you for providing the Chief Minister with a copy of your letter to the Prime 
Minister.
 
Regards
 
 
Cassia Payne
Office of the Chief Minister
T|6205 0011  F| 6205 0157
www.chiefminister.act.gov.au
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